August 17, 2023

Dear

After 50 years of service to the legal profession, | am announcing my retirement as
of August 1, 2023. It has been both my pleasure and an honor to have served you. | am grateful
for your trust in me and my long and successful career.

Effective August 1, 2023, | will be considered to be in inactive status and will no
longer be able to practice law.

| am pleased to inform you that upon my retirement | will turn over my book of
business with your permission to the law firm of Sussman, Johnson and Alvarez Family Law. They
specialize in family law and represent clients in all family law matters from pre-pre-nuptial
agreements to divorce and all matters in between.

For those of you who have an active or pending case with me at the time you receive
this letter, please call me to discuss your options going forward. | will be happy to talk through the
most appropriate course of action for your particular case whether you elect to stay with the firm
of Sussman, Johnson and Alvarez Family Law or seek new counsel. | will assist you in making that
decision if desired. The attorneys at Sussman, Johnson & Alvarez Family Law will also be happy
to meet with you so you can get to know them before making your decision. Whatever your
decision may be, | pledge any attorney to whom | refer you will be of the highest caliber and ability.

It has been a satisfying journey. | appreciate being able to have served you in a
dignified and positive manner.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mark M. Green
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